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December 9, 2014


To Whom It May Concern:


I am writing to you in support of Allen Tieri and his desire to gain employment as an ad-
junct professor at your university.  I believe he is a very deserving professor and would 
be an excellent addition to your school.  I know you have many choices when selecting 
an adjunct professor, so please let me explain to you why I think Allen is an excellent 
candidate.


As an adjunct professor at Governors State University, I work with many students who 
have great knowledge within their field.  Each year, I notice a few outstanding students 
that offer a unique perspective and really embrace their learning of the subject matter.  
I believe this especially holds true for Allen, who proved himself to me time after time in 
all of my classes.  Allen graduated as an esteemed member of the Independent Film-
making / Digital Imaging MFA program and had since been working as an Adjunct In-
structor in Media Arts and Animation at the Art Institute of Tinley Park for two years.


Allen Tieri continues to impress me with his knowledge, skill and dedication to his 
work.  I’m sure you’ll find him to be an influential instructor whose talents will be 
passed on to the students.  They would be very lucky students.  Thank you for your 
time and please feel free to contact me if you require further information. 


Sincerely yours,


Elizabeth C. Fruth 
Adjunct Professor 
Governors State University



